
The Church of Englandâ��s Independent Safeguarding Board, ISB, has today published its Terms of Reference (see below) to review the handling of safeguarding 

issues regarding the former Dean of Christ Church, Oxford, Dr Martyn Percy.

The review follows a referral by the Archbishopsâ�� Council and Oxford Diocese to the ISB. Â As previously stated, the review will not be 

considering the wider issues between the College and the former Dean.Â 

Â 

Statement from Maggie Atkinson, Chair of the ISB:Â 

Â "Given substantial previous work has been undertaken but solid conclusions now need to be reached, under the scrutiny remit of the ISB we 

will undertake a review considering all that has previously been done on this case.

"Our aim will be to advise both those directly affected, and the whole of the C of E, where what has previously been done was appropriate and of 

good quality, and where there have been errors or shortcomings.

"It is particularly important that those who have been caused pain by what has happened, including the former Dean, have their concerns heard 

and reviewed by an independent body. The ISB was formed to do such work, and to tell both those affected by complex cases such as this, and 

the wider church, where change is needed."

More information:

Terms of Reference:Â Independent Safeguarding Board (ISB) Review: Christ Church OxfordÂ (pdf)
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